
Consider approval of 
construction documents for the Southwest Elementary Renovation Project

1. Background:  
The SWISD Board of Trustees approved Garza Bomberger and Associates to provide 
architectural services for the Southwest Elementary Renovation project.

2. Process: 
District staff and Garza Bomberger have worked together to identify the program and 
design needs of the Southwest Elementary Renovation project.  Garza Bomberger has 
prepared Construction Documents for this project. 

3. Fiscal Impact:  
The budget for this project is approximately $19,500,000.  The cost of this project will be 
funded by 2023 Bond funds.

  
4. Recommendation:  

That the Board approves the Construction Documents that have been presented by Garza 
Bomberger.

5. Required:  
Board action.


